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3. HERITAGE WEEK, OCTOBER 2005 – COMMUNITY BOARD PARTICIPATION 
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Author: Roger Cave, Community Secretary, DDI 941-5112 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to seek funds to cover costs for the Board’s participation in the 

advertising/ raising of community awareness of Heritage Week 2005. 
 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 2. The theme for Carter Group Heritage Week 2005 (7-14 October 2005 inclusive) is “Restoration 

– Hands on Heritage”. 
 
 3. The key objectives of Heritage Week are: 
 
 (a) To create an annual celebration and so to increase public awareness of the value of the 

built, social and environmental heritage of Christchurch as a vital component of the 
unique identity of the City through events, projects and positive publicity. 

 
 (b) To highlight, celebrate and discuss heritage successes and issues. 
 
 4. To provide some low cost advertising of Heritage Week, staff are proposing to refine the display 

panels for Riccarton, Upper Riccarton, Halswell and Hornby that were produced in 2003.  
These panels identify local heritage sites, incorporating photographs and some historical 
information. 

 
 5. These panels will be placed at the Sockburn and Riccarton Service Centres, the Halswell and 

Hornby suburban libraries, and local shopping malls. 
 
 FINANCIAL AND LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
 6. There are no legal considerations. 
 
 7. The cost of the reproduction of the display panels is $1,500. The proposed source for this 

funding is the Board’s Discretionary Fund, which has a current balance of $47,682. 
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 It is recommended that the Community Board approve the sum of $1,500 from its 2005/06 

Discretionary Fund to meet the cost of reproducing the display panels on historic issues for Heritage 
Week 2005. 

 
 CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 That the staff recommendation be supported. 
 
 


